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September 1, 2023 

 

 

To: Various Agencies 

 

Re:  Bridge Replacement Project –Town of Gorham 

 Tileyard Road over Flint Creek 

 

Ontario County will be closing the Tileyard Road Bridge located in the town of Gorham on September 11, 

2023. The road closure is required to allow our contractor replace the bridge. The bridge is located just west 

of the Seneca town line. The posted detour will follow Goose Street, Charlton Road, and Old Mill Road to 

Mott Road. The bridge is tentatively scheduled to be reopened in mid-June of 2024. A map of the project 

detour is enclosed. 

 

The County will be notifying town officials, local schools, emergency service providers and the post office 

of this closing.  In addition, portable message boards will be installed on both approaches to the bridge to 

inform the general public of the closure. Please contact me at 585-396-4004 should you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jesse M. Gotham, P.E. 

Ontario County 

 

 

Enc. Detour Map 



 

 

 

 

DETOUR 

TILEYARD ROAD OVER FLINT CREEK 


